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Kurt Landsberger's visit to Lawrence Totaro - a short note
   

 Lawrence Totaro (left) and
Kurt Landsberger 

Lawrence Totaro has kindly sent us the above photo, his meeting with Kurt Landsberger took place this
week in Las Vegas.
 We hope to welcome both US members at our general meeting in New York City, on this occasion we
would like to point to the new date - we had to reschedule this event to the middle of September (see our 
Announcements too).
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